
NAMI Michigan Annual Conference 2025 “Averting Crisis” 
Bill Feiser Memorial Scholarship Application 

 

NAMI Michigan is proud to announce the availability of the BILL FEISER MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP. The scholarship covers the registration fee to attend the 2025 NAMI Michigan 
Annual State Conference, May 22nd-24th at the Sheraton of Ann Arbor Hotel. The scholarship 
includes the conference registration fee and meals. The scholarship does not include 
transportation or lodging. Eligible candidates are individuals with lived experience, faith leaders, 
teaching professionals and students pursuing careers in behavioral healthcare. There are a limited 
number of scholarships available. 
 
Please answer a few basic questions to be considered to receive this scholarship. 
 
Full Name:_______________________________________________ 

Email Address:________________________________   Phone Number:___________________ 

Street Address:______________________________________________   

City:__________________     State:____________     Zip Code:__________ 

Please Select an option that best describes you. 

O I am an individual with lived mental health experience. 
O I am a family member or loved one of someone with lived mental health experience. 
O I am a student with relations to the mental health field. 
O I am a teaching professional with relations to the mental health field. 
O I represent a faith-based organization. 
O I am a NAMI Michigan AAilitate Member (does not impact access to the 

scholarship). 
 
Contact Nick Babcock at (517) 853-0952 or at nickbabcock@namimi.org with any questions. 

mailto:nickbabcock@namimi.org

